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Site: Site Operator: Date:  

Nigg Wastewater Treatment Works Kelda Water Services Grampian 25
th

 July 2017 

WHAT is happening? 

Following performance monitoring on a sludge thickening unit, site Operators Kelda, and their equipment supplier will 

be undertaking preventative maintenance works on the unit.  Whilst the unit is currently in service and operating as 

expected, the planned work will ensure reliability of the unit going forward.  A temporary thickening unit will be 

brought to site to ensure that treated pasteurised sludge continues to be produced in the usual manner.  An odour risk 

assessment has been undertaken by Kelda and shared with Regulators.  This sets out the activity plans for use of 

temporary equipment and measures for minimising odour risks. 

WHY are we telling you? 

Through work with the community and through the WwTW Liaison Group in recent years, we remain committed to 

ensure that operational changes or odour risks are advised.   

WHEN is this happening? 

Work will commence Tuesday 25
th

 July and will likely take two weeks to complete.  We will provide an update towards 

the end of this week to inform stakeholders of progress on the maintenance works. 

WHERE is this happening? 

Works will be carried out at the area to the south side of 

the sludge treatment centre. 

WHO to contact: 

Regional Communities Team Manager 

ruaridh.macgregor@scottishwater.co.uk 

Scottish Water Contact Centre 

0800 0778778 

SEPA Pollution Hotline 

0800 80 70 60 

WEATHER forecast: 

The forecast wind direction for the next week is generally away from the community but Kelda will continue 

to undertake daily odour and risk assessments in order to minimise offsite odour.  Further detail can be 

found here: 

http://www.yr.no/place/United_Kingdom/Scotland/Torry/hour_by_hour.html 

 

 
 


